
 
 

1st April 2022 

Dear Sandra  

On behalf of the Aberagvenny Writing Festival I’d like to request support for our 2022 event. The 

Abergavenny Town Council had already very kindly agree to support the festival in 2021 and £1,000 

was allocated in the budget I understand.  

We did not use this money because we did not run the event in 2021. Can this money be allocated to 

the 2022 event? Your support is much needed and appreciated.  

Any questions at all please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Your sincerely  

 

Lucie Parkin 


